
Visit to Dothill Nature Reserve 

 

On Monday 24th March, the children in Year 2 will be going out into Dothill Nature Reserve as 
part of their learning in English.  

Please ensure your child brings footwear to change into before they go. This might be a pair of 
old trainers or wellies, in case it is muddy on the reserve. Please also ensure they have a 
waterproof coat with them. 

 

Many thanks  

The Year 2 team. 

 


